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Location Start Finish Location Start  Finish 

Dallas - Booths 859/860 09/01/14 12/01/14 Las Vegas - Booths 2157/2159/2161 05/02/14 08/02/14 

Salzburg—Hohe Jagd 20/02/14 23/02/14 Hall 10—Stand 0427 

A very merry Christmas & a prosperous New Year to everyone …………………………….. Enjoy the festive season and stay safe …… Until next year!!!! 

As 2013 draws to a close, so ends another outstanding hunting season for Buffalo Trails Safaris.  The rains are on their way and we have     already had 

several spectacular thunderstorms, so uniquely African.  However for those clients who braved the heat and humidity, they were richly rewarded with 

highly successful and memorable hunts. 

 

Hans-Stefan and his wife Dani returned to Zimbabwe for the    

second time this year.   

This time, guided by Professional Hunter Talmage Alexander, they 

hunted  on the banks of Lake Kariba and in Matetsi East. Success 

on Hans-Stefan’s elephant bull meant that he was able to hunt a 

massive crocodile (pictured left) and hippo (pictured right). 

Weidmansheil Hans-Sefan and we hope to welcome you back 

next year!!!! 

In the Bubye Valley Conservancy, PH Jannie Meyer guided repeat client Janusz and his son Michal on a leopard, buffalo and sable hunt. Hot and humid    conditions are not 

usually conducive to leopard hunting but with three leopard sightings within the first two days of the hunt it seemed they were destined for success.  Janusz’s leopard 

hunting dream came true on day three, producing a huge tom (pictured above far left).  Congratulations to Janusz who shot perfectly under trying conditions. 

Michal aka “Sharpshooter” racked up an impressive bag including  a lovely old dagga boy (pictured above bottom centre), an amazing bushpig double, civet,  genet, hyena 

(pictured above top right), impala, kudu, a lovely sable(pictured above top centre), warthog and zebra!!!  This was a phenomenal hunt and a fitting end to the 2013 hunting 

season.  Well done Janusz and Michal!!!!!!! 

 

Jannie Meyer and Martin Neuper, together with the entire Buffalo Trails Management Team would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone involved for another 

phenomenal hunting season.  Firstly we would like to thank all of our valued clients for their support and loyalty, both this year and for some of our clients, since Buffalo 

Trails’ inception—you all know who you are and without you none of this would be possible!!!  So a HUGE thank-you!!! 

Secondly, we would like to thank our Professional Hunters and their teams.  Through their hard work and dedication we have had another safe and successful year.  We 

appreciate that without our PH’s and their trackers etc we would not have the clients and repeat clients that we do—so again without you—none of this would be     possi-

ble and a HUGE thank you!!! 

As 2013 ends, we are already looking forward to 2014, the beginning of which will see the hunting shows.  We will be attending the shows as per the below schedule.  

Shortly after everyone returns the 2014 hunting season will then begin.  We are really excited about the hunts we already have booked for 2014 which hopefully will be 

another great year and we look forward to seeing clients old and new at the shows!!!! 

 


